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SENIOR STRING ENSEMBLE
This week we had for the first time some of our advanced Junior violinists from Year 6
join the senior ensemble.

It was great to hear more strings in rehearsal, and it was an excellent first rehearsal for the term.
Many of these students have been playing violin since Year 2, and learning a string instrument is
a huge commitment.

Well done to all of these students, and we look forward to performing at a College event for you
soon.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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